
14 March 2017 

 

Ref: Conflict of Interest Re: 2016/1345/P. 

 

Dear Planning Committee 

 

28 Charlotte Street contains the Rebecca Hossack Gallery on the ground and basement 

levels. 

 

28 Charlotte Street is owned by Damon Heath the applicant of the development of 28 

Charlotte Street London. Camden Planning Application Ref 2016/1345/P. 

 

I would like to know what members of the Planning Committee have attended Rebecca 

Hossack Gallery for events and opening functions and have met with Damon Heath on a 

social basis. 

Also members of the Planning Committee will have to declare if they have been 

canvassed by Mr Damon Heath in relation to this application. 

 

If this has occurred then these members will have to excuse themselves from a vote on 

the application 2016/1345/P as a conflict of interest. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Edward Aydin  

10 Crabtree Place 

London W1T 2AT 

 


